From: Christine Rogan 
Sent: 13 September 2010 11:58 a.m.
To: fannz
Subject: New FASD resources

[image: image1.jpg]Tetal ALkl Network Nevw Zatond




Greetings FANNZ

Further to the FASDAY update of last week, the TWO new resources launched in Auckland, can now be downloaded from the following websites: 

*****************************

Ministry of Health -  “Alcohol and Pregnancy: A practical guide for health professionals” 

http://www.moh.govt.nz/moh.nsf/indexmh/alcohol-pregnancy-practical-guide-health-professionals 

******************************

Alcohol Healthwatch - “Toward Multidisciplinary Diagnostic Services for Fetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorder”

http://www.ahw.org.nz  

******************************

On behalf of the Fetal Alcohol Network, a big THANK YOU to all those who worked so hard on these two important projects!   

Thanks also to the FANNZ families and others who helped make the “Youth Preventing Fetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorder” Awareness event in Manukau on Saturday, such a fun, exciting and successful event!  A special thanks also goes to the wonderful young performer who invested so much of their energy and skill.  What amazing young talent we are blessed with in New Zealand. It was great to be part of an event where this could be showcased!  

Best wishes

Christine Rogan

Alcohol Healthwatch

Whakatupato Waipiro

PO Box 99407

Newmarket

Auckland 1149, New Zealand

64 9 520 7037

christine@ahw.org.nz

fannz@ahw.org.nz

www.fan.org.nz

www.ahw.org.nz

